
Dale County Contntission 

202 Hwy 123 South, Suite C, Ozark, AL 36360 

June 29, 2023 

Commission Chairman 
Steve McKinnon 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Commissioners 
Chris Carroll District 1

Donald 0. Grantham District 2

Adam Enfinger District 3

Frankie Wilson District 4 

County Administrator 
Cheryl Ganey 

Dale County Commission is writing this letter to recommend the garbage collection service of Mark 

Dunning Industries, Inc. Dale County has been using Mark Dunning Industries, Inc. for our 

residential curb side garbage service since February 1, 2014. MDI is reliable, dependable and very 

accommodating. They have dependable employees and equipment to be able to give exemplary 

service to our residents of Dale County, Alabama. They keep a direct line of communication with our 

solid waste office and the commission. Dale County Commission has been very pleased with the 

service we receive from Mark Dunning Industries, Inc. and look forward MDI continuing to service 

Dale County. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Steve McKinnon, Chairman 
Dale County Commission 




